
From: Peter Malough <p.malough@npt.gov.uk>  

Sent: 03 November 2022 10:25 

To: Legal Regulatory Services <lrs@npt.gov.uk> 

Cc: Catherine Cody <c.cody@npt.gov.uk> 

Subject: Grant of Premises Licence: 18 station road Port Talbot 

 

Dear Sir 

 

An application has been received for the grant of a new premises licence at 18 Station Road, Port 

Talbot, SA13 1JB. 

 

The applicant has outlined that the premises will be a sports music diner, which will show live and 

recorded music and sports.  

 

Having viewed the operating scheduled I am aware that the applicant has consulted with the 

responsible authorities in regard to conditions that would be appropriate for this premises. 

 

Looking at the operating times I just want to ensure I have read the application correctly and wish to 

clarify the times for the supply of alcohol. 

 

The application outlines that the premises will supply alcohol Sunday to Wednesday 08:00 – 01:00 

and Thursday to Saturday 08:00 – 02:00. The non-standard timings box within the application has 

been completed and states “Alcohol will be served up until half hour before the end of opening 

which times I have stated. The system wouldn't let me input the half hour time. Sunday - Wednesday 

08.00- 12.30, Thursday-Saturday 08.00-01.30” 

 

Just for the avoidance of any doubt the operating times for the supply of alcohol will be:- 

 

Sunday - Wednesday 08.00- 12.30 and Thursday-Saturday 08.00-01.30 

 

Drinking up time is referred to in Section 5.8 of the Councils Statement of Licensing Policy where it 

recommends that premises licensed for on sale of alcohol should consider a drinking up / cooling 

down period. It states that during this time music volume may be reduced, customers may finish 

their drinks and make arrangements for transportation from the premises. The policy considers that 

a 30-minute drinking up time will assist in the gradual dispersal of customers and consequently 

reduce any potential negative impact on the area. 



 

If the applicant confirms the above times then I have no further representations to make. 

Regards 

Peter Malough 

Uwchswyddog Rheoleiddio Cyfreithiol - Senior Legal Regulatory Officer 

Gwasanaethau Rheoleiddio Cyfreithiol - Legal Regulatory Services 

Cyfarwyddiaeth Gwasanaethau Corfforaethol & Cyllid / Finance & Corporate Services Directorate 

Rhif Ffôn / Tel No. 01639 763050 


